
-----Original Message----- 
From: Corey Smith [mailto:CSmith@delawarenation.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 6:01 PM 
To: Mills, Brian 
Cc: Nekole Alligood 
Subject: Proposed Champlain Hudson Power Express Transmission Line Project 
 
  
Delaware Nation                                         EC                                         
Corey Smith                                                TA                                        
Assistant Director                                       ATA 
Director                              
Supervisor                          
Employee                            
 
 
Mr. Mills, 
 
This e-mails is in regards to the Propose Champlain Hudson Power Express Transmission Line Project 
Programmatic Agreement. The Delaware Nation concur with the proposed project.  
 
Have a great day. 
 
Thank you, 
 
  
Corey Smith 
Assistant Director 
Delaware Nation Cultural Preservation 
31064 State Highway 281 
P.O. Box 825 
Anadarko, OK 73005 
Phone: (405) 247-2448 
Fax: (405) 247-8905 
 


